

## ABBOT'S LEA SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Ania Hildrey, FCCT, B.Ed(Hons), M.Ed, NPQH, NPQEL



9 May 2024

**Dear Families** 

**Ref: Nut allergies** 

I wanted to take a moment to remind you of the fact that

## Abbot's Lea School is a NUT-FREE SCHOOL

We have students and staff in our school who have a severe and life-threatening nut allergy.

To minimise these risks, we do not permit students or staff to bring onto site any products containing nuts.

Sadly, despite previous communications to advise of this, we continue to have students bringing snacks and lunchbox items containing nuts.

This, unintentionally, puts others' health and life at risk.

Please may I therefore ask that you refrain from sending any snacks or meals that contain nuts to school.

Any snack or lunch items containing nuts will need to be disposed of (on the day, we will offer a child whose food was removed an alternative and we will contact parents to discuss and request correction to foods from the next day).

I thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Hildrey Headteacher

